
 
DepEd Advisory No.156, s. 2016 

 June 22, 2016 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 

this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials,  

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.) 

 
 

CHANGES IN DEPED ADVISORY NOS. 73 AND 138, S. 2016 
(Second Filipino Educators’ Global Initiative Boston Study Tour 2016 of the Teachers’ Gallery 

(TTG) and National Seminar-Workshop on Moving Forward With Inclusion and Raising                          
the Achievement Level for All  of the Teacher’s Gallery)  

                                             
Relative to DepEd Advisory (DA) No. 73 entitled Second Filipino Educators’ Global Initiative 

Boston Study Tour 2016 and DA 138, s. 2016 entitled National Seminar-Workshop on Moving 
Forward With Inclusion and Raising the Achievement Level for All respectively, have the following 
changes in dates: 

 
Activity  From  To 

Second Filipino 

Educators’ Global 

Initiative Boston 
Study Tour 2016  

Cohort 2A 

 

May 15-25, 2016 

(visit Randolph Public 
Schools, Cardinal 

Cushing Centers and tour 

of the East Coast) 

October 23-November 1, 2016 

visit Randolph Public Schools, 

Cardinal Cushing Centers for 
their inclusive/special 

education programs and 

engage with their peers and 

tour of the East Coast 
 

Cohort 2B 

May 22-June 1, 2016 
(visit Cape Cod schools 

through attendance and 

in partnership with MITS, 

Massachusetts Institute 

for Teaching Science and 
tour of the East Coast) 

October 23-November 1, 2016 

(visit No. 1 Charter School                   
in Massachusetts Institute               

for Teaching Science known        

for their IB inclusive education 

and STEM active learning with 

Massachusetts Institute for 
Teaching Science (MITS, and 

tour of the East Coast) 

National Seminar-

Workshop on Moving 

Forward With 

Inclusion and Raising 
the Achievement Level 

for All  

  

August 19-21, 2016  

Librada Avelino 

Auditorium Student 

Activity Center                   
Centro Escolar University 

Mendiola, Manila 

 

August 12-14, 2016 
 

  
 Other provisions in the said Advisories still remain. 
 

More information may be inquired from: 
 

Mai Roble 
Executive Director 
The Teachers’ Gallery (TTG) 
The Redwoods Sales Pavilion, Novaliches, Quezon City 
Telephone No.: (02) 352-2675 
Telefax No.:  (02) 418-1245 
Mobile Phone Nos.:  0917-428-9089; 0998-554-8522 
Email Address:  info@theteachersgallery.com 
Website Address:  www.theteachersgallery.com  
 

Madel: Changes to DA Nos. 73 and 138 
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